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CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To whom it may concern . I am a senior citizen. My wife and I also take care of my Mother in law, who is from 
overseas and has little income and no benefits for medicine, doctors visits etc .. We are barely getting by as it is. 
The electricity bills are already exponentially high, last thing we need is a higher, than it already is electri c bill, 
that we can't afford to pay. Please decline this proposed increase. 

Respectfully, 
David S. Martin 




